Pioneer Chapter Riders Club Meeting Minutes - 13Sep2020

Chuck Barsness - Secretary - Call the meeting to order at the Shed. - Cindy Kaster was included in the meeting using
FaceTime.

Membership Report - Chuck Barsness - If you join or renew your membership we have a PCRC 20 Year Pin and a
Pioneer Chapter Riders Club - Est 2000 cap for you!

Treasurer’s Report - Doug Bruns - Our accounts are in good shape. Your $25 - 2020 dues can be paid any time
now! You can go online to join or renew your membership at ehridersclub.com and use PayPal to pay your dues. Or,
you can make a check out to Pioneer Chapter Riders Club and send your dues check to Doug Bruns, PCRC Trea-
surer, 19219 Estate Ave, Farmington MN 55024.

Updates:

PCRC 21st Annual RALLY Review - All had a great time. Note there were no mechanical problems this year other
than James Parnham wanted his clutch adjusted as he thought is was slipping a bit. All was fine after adjustment.

2021 Rally dates are August 25-29 - Planning meetings will start next March.
- Rooms have been blocked at The Country Lodge Inn - 525 Main Ave N - Harmony MN 55939.
- Rides will include:

- Thursday - visiting the SPAM Musuem (Aug. 26)

- Friday - a Poker Run (Aug. 27)

- Saturday - drive-bys at Senior Living Centers/Nursing Homes (Aug 28)

Ride in Memory of Gary - We've decided to hold off until next spring to organize a ride.

Shirts and Stickers in Memory of Gary Thomforde.

You can now order a t-shirt in memory of Gary Thomforde online or by mail

Go to ehridersclub.com and click on "Rally", go down and click on Register Online", fill out #1, fill out #6, review your
order in #7 and go to PayPal if all is OK. Make sure you selected the correct T-shirt size (S-3XL). Or, you can send
a check made out to PCRC for $25 and the shirt size (S-3XL) to Chuck Barsness - 428 Orchard Lane - South St Paul
MN 55075. The cut off date for ordering shirts is September 30th. If you send a check make sure your check gets to
me before then.

The Pioneer Chapter also made stickers in memory of Gary Thomforde. If you are interested in getting a couple of
these stickers send a stamped addressed envelope to Chuck Barsness - 428 Orchard Lane - South St Paul MN
55075 and | will send them out to you. If you order a T-shirt | will include a couple stickers when mailed.

See attached T-shirt and stickers.
We currently have 11 Super Xs at the Shed. None being worked on. If you are in need of something let us know.

Next Meeting - The next meeting will be held October 11th 2020. It will be held at 1 pm at The Shed - in the JTN
Communications Bldg - 5465 212St W Farminton MN - (NE corner of Co 50 & Pilot Knob Road) - Go around to the
west side (Pilot Knob Rd side).

Chuck Barsness - PCRC Secretary - 612-865-1758 - x_twin@hotmail.com
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